
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

HCR 114 2023 Regular Session Cox

Requests the La. State Bd. of Medical Examiners (the board) to study the possible outcomes
associated with the allowance of supervised practice for previously sanctioned physicians and
its effect on the physician shortage in this state.

Requests the board to submit its findings in the form of a written report on or before Feb. 1,
2024, to the House Committee on Health and Welfare and the Senate Committee on Health
and Welfare. 


